
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

On Thursday 24th October, Years 3 & 4 will be taking part in a Forest School lesson. 

  

For this outdoor learning session, the children will need to come to school dressed for 

the session. They will be required to wear a long-sleeved top, trousers, a coat suitable for 

the weather and wellington boots/walking boots to change into.  If you are able to spare 

a few hours to help in the morning for Year 4 or the afternoon for Year 3, please let the 

school office know. 

  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

  

School Office 
Sent via 

 

 

https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.sch.life/1/010201928ab02b74-c22e91e7-8279-422d-84a2-14229e6f681e-000000/VD-HUoZFpi9Gxm7WBujHz96tw5k=395

